
From: Pete Kolstad <pete.kolstad@gmail.com> 

To: Lames <lames@aol.com> 

Sent: Mon, Aug 19, 2019 5:13 pm 

Subject: Re: WG Trestle: a little help, please 

Willow Glen Trestle:  Community Letter of Support 

 

As a fan of the many railroad bridges in Northern California -- both active and deserted -- I 

strongly support keeping the historical bridge in Willow Glen.  My wife and I have paid money 

to tour bridge sites in the Sierras.  Our local creek is both closer and cheaper! 

 

Pete Kolstad 

S Almaden Ave 

San José 
 


